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May 7, 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Los Altos School District Parent/Guardian, 
 
After many years of conflict, court cases and extensive mediation the LASD and BCS boards 
have reached an agreement in principle to resolve our facilities sharing arrangement with a  
long term agreement.  The agreement, when finalized, will last over 10 years. 
 
The thrust of our arrangement is to identify a 10th campus and fund its development with a 
bond measure.  In the short term BCS will continue to share our Egan campus with some 
further modifications.  Within the next two years they will occupy one of our current 
campuses chosen by the LASD board from Almond, Covington, Gardner Bullis or Santa Rita.  
One of these school communities will hopefully move to our new facility when it becomes 
available. 
 
I am hopeful that at long last we can put this divisive issue behind us and come together and 
return our attention to educating our children. 
 
There are still important steps remaining including finalizing an agreement with BCS, passing 
a bond measure, finding a facility and relocating our families to a new facility.   
 
As members of the Los Altos community you can help in three ways.  In the short term, 
support our Egan community in their final years of sharing with BCS.  In the next few months, 
support our efforts to craft and pass a bond measure, and in the coming year, help the LASD 
board work through the identification and acquisition of a new site for our 10th school.  To 
offer your views or help on any of these please email trustees@lasdschools.org. 
 
I would like to thank the district staff and all of those who continue to support us in managing 
this transition.  A special thank you to the Egan staff and families for successfully managing 
the BCS sharing arrangement while continuing to deliver the finest program possible. 
  
Mark Goines 
President 
Los Altos School District Board of Trustees 
 


